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Liberty Utilities

Michael J. Sheehan, Esq.
Senior Counsel

Phone: 603-724-2135
Email: MichaelSheehan@libertyutilities.com

October 30, 2018

Via Hand-Delivery and Electronic Mail

Debra A. Howland, Executive Director
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, New Hampshire 03301-2429

Re: Docket No. DG 18-137; Liberty Utilities (EnergyNorth Natural Gas) Corp. d/b/a Liberty Utilities
Winter 2018/2019 Cost of Gas Filing and Summer 2019 Cost of Gas Filing

Dear Ms. Howland:

On behalf of Liberty Utilities (EnergyNorth Natural Gas) Corp. d/b/a Liberty Utilities, I write

pursuant to Puc 203.30 to ask the Commission to reopen the record in the above referenced docket to

admit Updated Exhibits 4, 6, 8, and 9, which are included with this filing. These updated exhibits reflect

a correction that the Company made to the RLIAP calculation, which is a component of the LDAC rate.

The result of this correction is a decrease to the LDAC rate. Staff and the OCA have reviewed these

updated exhibits. Staff assents to this request to reopen the record and agrees that the updated

exhibits should be admitted and should form the basis of the Commission’s order in this docket. The

Company did not receive a response from the OCA prior to filing.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Michael J. Sheehan
Enclosures
cc: Service list
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